
March 12, 2019 
 
 
Chair Riley and members of the committee, 
 
 
I support HB 2233.  
 
I also believe providing the OLCC with the resources they need to carry out the functions of the agency 
such as funding of an IT system should be a high priority this legislative session.  
 
I appreciate the opportunity to provide testimony to the House Committee on Economic Development. 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
 
Respectfully,  
Sunnie Day Sanchez 
Resident, Benton County 


